
The project ‘Clostridioides difficile Infection in Patients with Liver 

Cirrhosis in the USA: Population-based Study’ by authors Sahra and 

Abureesh et al. (2021) has been reviewed by Research Department at 

Northwell Health. It involved a data base study with no or minimal risk 

patient variable identification and is being exempted by review board for 

further specification.  

 

Please reach out in case of further comments or questions.  

Exemption obtained: January 2021. 


